
EXCHANGE 0F NOTES BETWEEN THE GOVERNMENT 0F CANADA AND) TI
GOVERNMENT 0F DENMARK PROVIDING FOR A CONTINUATION FOR
PERIOD 0F THREE YEABS 0F CANADA'S NATO AIR TRAININ
PROGRAMME WITH RESPECT TO AIRCREW TRAIN'EES

The Canadian Ambassador to Denmark to the
Prime and Foreign Minister of Denmoerk'

Trondhjems Plads 4,
Copenhagen, Denmark,

APIUL 17, 1957.

ExcELLENCY:

The Government of Canada has given careful consideration to the difYilU
ties experienced by your .Government in ma'king the transition f romn traininig
your aircrew students in Canada under the NATO training plan to a suitab
national training scheme, and had decided in the circumstances to continue t]
provision of a limnited. amount of Canadian trainipxgfor -a rçasenable time. It
the understanding of the Government of Canada that your Governnlellt
prepared to make a token payment of $5,000.00 per student pilot entrant sr
$2,000.00 per student navigator entrant whlle this arrangement is in fOrc
and that at some mutually convenient time duringý theý third year of this agre0

ment, discussions will again take place on a bilateral basis on the need
otherwise of extending it for a further period.

In accordance with the recommendations made by the Supreme Alli
Commander Europe and discussed between the Chairman, Canadian ChiefO
Staff Committee and our Chief of Staff at the meeting of the NATOMita
Committee in Washington in October 1956, the Canadian Governmeut
make available annually training accommodation for 55 student pilots 0! t
Royal Danish Air Force to be trained by the Royal Canadian Air Force
Canada beginning with the quota year 1957-58.

This arrangement will be treated as a continuation of ýtbe Danish ib

of the NATO training plan after the termination of the present NATO iitl'e
on 30 June 1957. The number of pupils agreed upon will bie phased intO t
Canadian training systemn in approximately equal contin~gents thryoughott8
training year, from. 1 July to 30 June. The exact reporting dates and Oiz0
each draft are to be the subject of agreemnent arrived at between the 8
Air Attaché in Ottawa and the Direetor of Air Training RCAF.

The terms and conditions of training wîll be a continuation of tho'
existing under the present NATO training plan subject to such'modiftectl
as might be mutually agreed from time to, time in the light o! future oitO
It will, however, be appreciated that in view o! the smail numbers of traile
entering after 1 July 1957 the Canadian Government *nli flnd it necso
to terniinate the special language training facilities whîch have been maintan


